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Provider Service Upgrades Interactive Voice Response (IVR) System 
 

 

As of June 11, 2020, MVP Health Care® (MVP) has upgraded the Provider Service IVR to streamline Provider 

phone calls. We have reduced the number of prompts which will put your practice in touch with our Provider 

Service Associates more quickly and efficiently. 

 

In addition to asking for NPI in the IVR, your practice Tax ID number will also be requested. This will eliminate 

the need to give this information to the Provider Service Associate during the call.  Providers will also be able to 

easily check Claims’ status using our Claims Status Self Service option. You will simply choose Option #3 for 

Claims.  

 

 

 


